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3 SAFE ZONE DUNDEE (AN7-2014) 

 

The Committee is asked to approve a Community Safety Award of £3,000 to Tayside Council on 

Alcohol, as a contribution to the running costs for the Safe Zone Bus.  The Bus aims to provide a 

modern and comprehensive place of safety that meets the needs of any person whose well-being is 

threatened by the inability to get home safely due to alcohol misuse, emotional distress or any other 

risk of vulnerability.  The service will be accessed at a central point in Dundee City Centre on Friday 

and Saturday nights.  The cost of this award will be met in full through the Community Safety 

Partnership's Local Action Fund. 

 


